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Dear Parents 

 

Paradise Park infant trip 

 

There is a planned infant trip for Foundation/1 and Year 1/2 classes on Monday 12th July to 

Paradise Park in Hayle. Travel will be by double decker bus from Williams Travel.  

 

Friends of Newlyn School (FONS) have kindly offered to cover the cost of the trip so there is no 

charge to parents. 

 

The bus leaves Newlyn at 9:30am and leaves the park at 1.30pm 

 

Children will need: 

Own clothes but a school sweatshirt on 

Trainers or comfortable shoes 

Sun cream (applied if necessary) 

Hat 

Coat 

Pack lunch (Free School Meal pupils will have one provided) 

Filled water bottle 

 

If you have any questions please email me: secretary@newlyn.Cornwall.sch.uk or call 01736 

363509 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Richards 
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